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Letter of Recommendation for Stewart Kiely  
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing this reference at the request of Stewart Kiely who has worked with me for 18 

months where he has showcased his project management skills and dedication.  

 

Stewart’s technical expertise was outstanding, as evidenced by his ability coordinate the 

site master planning workshops, pull together the specific requirements of the 3 different 

operations and submit and manage a successful government grant application, all of 

which has significantly contributed to the feasibility of our project. Stewart quickly 

adapted to new challenges and demonstrated a keen understanding of complex project 

requirements. 

 

As a Project Manager, Stewart has also been instrumental in overseeing the relocation 

and refurbishment of our new facility in Rowville Victoria, managing service 

requirements, and stakeholder engagement. His proficiency in these areas has been 

pivotal to the successful completion of this project under his supervision. 

 

Stewart is known for his proactive communication style, ensuring that all team members 

and stakeholders are well-informed throughout the project lifecycle. His dedication to 

keeping everyone in the loop contributes to a positive team environment and successful 

project outcomes. 

 

In conclusion, I have no hesitation in recommending Stewart for complex project 

management and I am confident that he will bring the same level of expertise and 

dedication to your organisation.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Reuben Jensen - COO 

Moddex  

0428 284 052 

reuben.jensen@moddex.com 


